

March 11, 2010

Lin Lin Childhood/Early Childhood Education Building

Dear Dr. Lin:

It is a genuine pleasure to inform you that you have been promoted in rank from Assistant Professor to Associate Professor effective September 1, 2010. This promotion will carry with it a salary increase of \$2,200.

The College deeply appreciates the contributions reflected by this advancement in rank. Please accept my warm personal congratulations.

Sincerely,

Erik J. Bitterbaum President

EJB:mo

DC:

Prus

Cottone

Lachance

Benton

Jampole Rammacher

Bleck